
Jim Hillyer
grLember of {Parftament

Le t fr 6i[g e Co nsti.tue nc1

September 21,2014 Letter -'l'owada City - ESt. Symposium - Sept 2014

Haruo Shirayama, President
Association for International Relations
Towada City, Japan

Dear Sir:

As the Governnrent of Canada representative for the Lethbridge, Alberta constituency, it is with

great pleasure that I extend warm greetings and well-wishes from the residents of my communi.ty

to you and the citizens of Towada City.

As host of the'English as a Second Language Symposium', attended by members of the

Lethbridge Twinning Society, I commend your city for undertaking this initiative, English is thre

global language of commerce. For communication at the highest level it is crucial a common

language be shared, to ensure opportunities in the areas of business, education, tourism and much

more continue to exist. The symposium is a great occasion to share and expand language

interaction,

I also extend an invitation to members of the Association for International Relations, along

residents of Towanda City to consider studying English as a Second Language at an educational

institution in Lethbridge, Alberta. As our city has a'twiming' connection with youl'community,

we would welcome the opportunity to host students in their pursuit of education excellence.

Sincerely,

Jim Hillyer, MP

Constituency Office
255 - B'St. South

Lethbridgg AB
11) 4Y1' Tel: (403) 390-0070

Fax: (403) 380-4026

Parliamentary Office
610 La Prometrade Building

House of Cornmons
Ottawa, ON KIA 0,46
Tel' (403) 390-0070
Fdx, (403) 380-4026

l*t



Jim Hiflyer
foletn 6 e r of tParfi ament
L e tfr 6 ri[g e Co nstitue nry

September 27,2014

Hisashi Oyamada, Mayor

Towada City, Japan

Letter - Towada City - ESt, Symposiurn - Sept 2014

Dear Sir:

As the Government of Canada representative for the Lethbridge, Alberta constituency, it is with

great pleasure that I extend warm greetings and well-wishes from the residents of my community

to you and the citizens of Towada City'

As host of the 'English as a Second Language Symposium', attended by members of the

Lethbridge Twinning Society, I commend you, city for undeftaking this initiative. English is tJhe

global language of commerce. For communication at the highest level it is crucial a common

la'guage be shzued, to enstrre opportunities in the areas of business, education, tourism and much

more continue to exist. The symposium is a grbat occasion to share and expand language

interaction,

I also extend an invitation to residents of Towanda City to consider studying English as a Second

f,onguug, at an educational institution in Lethbridge, Alberla. As our city has a'twinning'

connection with your community, we would welcome the opportunity to host students in their

pursuit of education excellence.

Sincerely,

Jim Hillyer, MP

ConstituencY Office
955 - B'St Sottth

Lethbridge, AB
I1J 4Y1

Tel: (403) 320-0070
pax; (403) 380-4026

ParliamentarY Offrce
610 La Promenade Building

House of Commons
Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6
Tel, (403) 390-0070
Fax; (403) 380-4026

l* l


